
Be a “Trick-or-Reader”!  

 
Participate in Reagan’s Fall Break 

Reading Challenge to win some 
awesome prizes! 

Make reading a part of each day over fall break! You can read to yourself, 
out loud to a friend or family member, or have someone read to you!   

Everyone that returns a completed reading log will earn an extra recess 
time! Random winners will be selected to win a pumpkin bucket filled with fall 
prizes.  

To qualify, read at least 15 minutes per day on 10 or more days over break. 
Using the calendar on the back of this page, have an adult sign in the boxes for 
the days you read. 

Did you know that there are 23,040 minutes over fall break? Why not 
spend at least 150 of them reading? Don’t pass up your chance to win!  

There are so many places you can read—a long car trip, a doctor’s office 
waiting room, on the iPad or snuggled up with someone you love! 

 
 
Mrs. Johnson      Mrs. Loviscek   
Media Specialist      Media Assistant   

 
 

 



Student’s Name __________________________  Grade _______ 
 
Teacher’s Name __________________________ 

Saturday, Oct. 8 
 

 
 

_________ 
15 minutes 

 
 

Sunday, Oct. 9 
 
 
 

_________ 
15 minutes 

 
 

Monday, Oct. 10 
 
 
 

_________ 
15 minutes 

 
 

Tuesday, Oct. 11 
 
 
 

_________ 
15 minutes 

 
 

Wed., Oct. 12 
 
 

 _________ 
15 minutes 

 
 

Thursday, Oct. 13 
 
 

_________ 
15 minutes 

 
 

Friday, Oct. 14 
 
 

_________ 
15 minutes 

 
 

Saturday, Oct. 15 
 
 

_________ 
15 minutes 

 
 

Sunday, Oct. 16 
 
 

_________ 
15 minutes 

 
 

Monday, Oct. 17 
 
 

_________ 
15 minutes 

 
 

Tuesday, Oct. 18 
 
 

_________ 
15 minutes 

 
 

Wednesday, Oct. 19 
 
 

_________ 
15 minutes 

 
 

Thursday, Oct. 20 
 
 

_________ 
15 minutes 

 
 

Friday, Oct. 21 
 
 

_________ 
15 minutes 

 
 
 

Saturday, Oct. 22 
 
 

_________ 
15 minutes 

 
 
 

Sunday, Oct. 23 
 
 

_________ 
15 minutes 

 
 
 

**Read or be read to for 15 minutes on at least 10 of these days. Have an adult 
sign in the box on the days you have read. Return this form to your teacher by 

Tuesday, October 25th! 

 


